Alfred Ketzler
Addresses Kodiak

Native Assn.

Deputy Director of the Alaska
Federation of Natives, Inc., Al-
fred Ketzler, addressed the Kodi-
ak Area Native Association’s
meeting held on January 24 at
Kodiak upon invitation from
KANA'’s president Harry Carter.

The group of over 50 people
heard the various specifics of the
AFN land claims bill now before
both Houses of Congress, Ketzler
explained.

His presentation also included
the “Treaty of the Yukon™ which
is a compromise position of the
two Senators, Mike Gra-
vel and Ted Stevens as presented
before the Senate Interior and
Insular Affairs Committee in De-
cember.




